
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

The Messenger 
 

October 2017 
 
 

Children’s Sunday in KELC Congregations 
Each year KELC congregations celebrate Children’s 
Sunday on the last Sunday in September. Children 
are a vibrant part of our congregations and this 
special Sunday service gives all of our members an 
opportunity to celebrate the wonderful contributions 
of children to our church. 

The worship service on Children’s Sunday is filled 
with children-led activities, including singing and 
dancing, reciting Bible memory verses, acting skits, 
and performing poetry. Together with their Sunday 
School teachers, children are able to show the 
congregation what they have learned in Sunday 
School throughout the last year.  
The congregation also takes time to appreciate the 
service of our Sunday School teachers on Children’s 
Sunday. We have many dedicated teachers who are 
helping to educate our children about the Bible and 
our faith. During this worship, we are able to 
recognize their good works and thank them for their 
committed service to the church.  

We thank God for all of the wonderful children 
throughout the KELC congregations and for the 
many dedicated Sunday School teachers who are 
guiding their faith development. 
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Please join us in prayer:  
• in celebration of 500 years of Lutheran 

Reformation and the celebration of KELC’s 
25th anniversary, both of which are 
commemorated this year, 2017. 

• for the Kenyan primary and secondary school 
students who will be sitting for their certificate 
exams starting at the end of October. May 
they feel God’s comfort, support, and 
guidance as they prepare for the exam, 
undertake the test, and await their results. 

• for a peaceful and just way forward from the 
Kenyan presidential election. 

• that we may all be good stewards of God’s 
creation. We pray especially for those 
suffering from natural disasters and 
degradation of our environment. 

• for KELC leadership as we prepare for our 
General Assembly to be held Nov. 30- Dec 1. 
We ask for God’s wisdom and guidance as we 
evaluate and plan for the future of our church. 

Worship leaders on Children’s Sunday at Eastleigh congregation, Nairobi. 
 

The children in Hola Mission received a new cup after worship 
on Children’s Sunday. 
 


